
 

Update: Implementation Measures of COVID-19 

Protocols Under Lockdown Level 1 

 
As members are aware, the DPSA recently issued Circular 27 of 2020, which contains 

implementation measures for step down to level 1. 

 

The mentioned circular seeks to determine amongst others the following important measures: 

 

1. That departments are required to ensure that 100% of its services are operational during     

level 1; 

2. That all employees must return to work except those with uncontrolled risks and 

vulnerabilities; 

3. That, Heads of Departments should ensure that in the instance where social distancing 

cannot be maintained at workplaces if 100% of employees are present, that at least 75% 

of employees at that particular workplace be maintained.  

 

Members are herewith requested to be vigilant and report instances where employer forces 

employees to report for work while social distancing cannot be maintained. Our shop stewards should 

actively take a lead role to ensure that social distancing is observed.  

 

DPSA Circular 27 of 2020 and the amended Regulation on the Disaster Management have been 

distributed to the PSA chairpersons in the Province, however, members can contact the office to 

receive same.  

 

For further clarity contact the provincial office at 053 839 1000 
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